Energy Management Committee Recommendations to Operations Council

From 10/17/06 Meeting
 

· Adopt the State Guidelines for heating and cooling. We voted to modify the standards by adjusting the deadband for cooling to 4 degrees Fahrenheit, rather than 8 degrees. 
 

· We are recommending replacement of all computer CRT screens with LCD screens through attrition.  Expense of this replacement would be prohibitive to do all at once. 
 

· In order to better understand and adjust energy usage we approved a motion that as new buildings are constructed, or old buildings are retrofitted, the college installs energy usage meters. 
 

· We also are in the process of creating a flyer for all units to encourage the shutdown of computers after hours. 
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